
How to make a 
public interest 
disclosure
It is in the public interest for all of us to speak up and report serious wrongdoing.

If your report is a public interest disclosure, the Public Interest Disclosures Act 2022 
provides you with protection from detrimental action. 

You can report serious wrongdoing to:
•	 your manager
•	 a disclosure officer for your agency 
•	 the head of your agency 
•	 an integrity agency 
•	 a head of agency or a disclosure officer of another agency.

Learn more at www.ombo.nsw.gov.au/guidance-for-agencies/pid-act-2022


